
From: Evan Baranoff [mailto:Evan.Baranoff@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 3:17 PM 
To: 'jerold.jacobs.esq@verizon.net' 
Subject: RE: CALM Act on-year extension of Streamlined Financial Hardship Waiver 
  
Mr. Jacobs, 
  
Barbara forwarded me your email because the Policy Division handles CALM waiver 
requests.   
  
Extensions of streamlined financial hardship waiver requests are processed the same 
as the initial request, meaning that the station may consider the waiver request granted 
when it files the request (with the required certification) online in the docket MB 11-93 
via ECFS and receives an automatic “acknowledgement of request,” unless the Media 
Bureau notifies the station of a problem or question concerning the adequacy of the 
filing. 
  
Please call me if you have any questions. 
  
Thanks, 
  
Evan C. Baranoff 
Staff Attorney 
Federal Communications Commission 
Media Bureau, Policy Division 
202.418.7142 
evan.baranoff@fcc.gov 
  
NOTE:  This email is informal information provided by staff and is not binding on the FCC. 
From: Jerold Jacobs [mailto:jerold.jacobs.esq@verizon.net]  
Sent: Friday, December 13, 2013 1:06 PM 

To: Barbara Kreisman 
Cc: Albert O. Cooper; 'Amy Cooper' 

Subject: CALM Act on-year extension of Streamlined Financial Hardship Waiver 
  
12/13/13 
  
Dear Barbara: 
  
On December 11, 2013, using the ECRFS electronic filing system, I filed a request for a 
one-year extension of the previously granted one-year automatic financial hardship 
waiver of the CALM Act equipment compliance requirements on behalf of my client, 
Prime Time Christian Broadcasting, Inc.  Attached are copies of the cover letter, the 
Financial Hardship Waiver Certification, and the ECFS confirmation sheet.  It appears 
that under Section 2(b)(2) of the Calm Act, one-year extensions of automatic waivers 
are contemplated.  Prime Time’s automatic waiver was granted on December 13, 2012, 
and it is seeking an extension until December 13, 2014. 
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Many thanks for your assistance in this matter.  Please direct any inquiries or 
correspondence concerning this matter to me. 
  
Best regards, 
  
Jerry 
  
Jerold L. Jacobs, Esq. 
Law Offices of Jerold L. Jacobs 
1629 K Street, N.W.  Suite 300 
Washington, D.C.  20006 
Tel.: 202-508-3383 
Fax: 202-331-3759 
E-mail: jerold.jacobs.esq@verizon.net 
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